[image: ][image: ]February Newsletter 2022
Chapel Road Community Playgroup 

	Dear Parents/Guardians,   
Every day is a busy day at Chapel Road Playgroup and we cannot believe we are almost ready to take our half term break. We have made so many memories such as participating in the Big Garden Bird watch, celebrating Chinese New Year and Number Day to name a few. The children and are busy making, creating, building, role playing and investigating and continue to make us proud.




Dates to Remember 
The Playgroup will close for Half Term break 

FRI 11th FEB 
Playgroup finishes at 11:30am 
No Caterpillar Club 

MON 14th FEB – FRI 17th FEB
Playgroup is CLOSED 

MON 21st FEB
Children Return to Playgroup 9am – 12noon 
Caterpillar Club returns 12noon – 2pm 

March Closure 
WED 16th MAR 
St Patrick’s Day: Playgroup finishes at 11:30am 
No Caterpillar Club 

MON 21st MAR
Children Return to Playgroup 9am – 12noon 
Caterpillar Club returns 12noon – 2pm 



COVID UPDATE 
Unfortunately, similar to other schools and the local community, there has been a rise in COVID cases. There is no doubt that the virus is more easily spread and can go undetected for a few/number of days which means more people are becoming infected. We send our good wishes to anyone who is sick or unwell. Please help us to protect everyone by observing COVID advice and guidelines. 
Remain vigilant for signs and symptoms of COVID-19. Do not send your child to school if they have COVID symptoms such as: 
• a high temperature 
• a new continuous cough 
• loss of or change to their sense of taste or smell 
We will contact you if your child becomes sick during the day. 
Please refer to information sheet for parents/carers sent out via email and SeeSaw app.













Supporting Autism NI With Superhero Week 
On Friday 11th February we will be celebrating SUPERHERO WEEK. The children will be learning about what it is to be different, to be brave, to be strong, to be generous, to be amazing and to show kindness to everyone. Throughout the week our Superheroes will be given jobs to do and receive stickers for their efforts. Everyone will be awarded a certificate at the end of the week for their efforts. On Friday 11th February the children can dress up in Superhero costumes or wear something blue to school. We are asking for a £1 donation to Autism NI to help support their work.

Birthday  
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 Happy Birthday to you   
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